

City of Concord, New Hampshire

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

CITY HALL • 41 GREEN STREET • 03301

TO:

Members of City Council

FROM:

Mayor Bouley

DATE:

April 22, 2016

RE:

Utility Appeals Board

I propose the reappointments of the following individuals to the Utility Appeals Board for three year terms to expire May 31, 2019.

- Elizabeth Campbell, 30 Summer St, Apt 1, Penacook. Ms. Campbell will continue to serve as a resident representative.
- Tom Arnold, 42 Heather Lane, Concord. Mr. Arnold will continue to serve as a business community representative.

A vacancy still exists on this committee for a resident representative.

In accordance with Section 15 of the City Council Rules, these proposed appointments are being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the May 9, 2016 City Council meeting.